
   ST. ANTHONY’S PARISH, 108 STERNBERG CRESCENT, WANNIASSA ACT. 2903.  Phone: 6231 7310.     Office Hours 8.30am – 1.30pm Mon, Wed, Thur; 
Fr. Lachlan Coll, Parish Priest         Meg Lillicrap, Parish Secretary       email: wanniassa@cg.org.au    Web Page:  stawanniassa.blogspot.com.au   www.cg.org.au/wanniassa 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES  
       SATURDAY   6.00pm  

       SUNDAY        9.00am & 5.30pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 9.30am – 10.00am; 5.00 pm to 5.30pm; 

 

ROSARY 
Tuesday  &  Friday 5.00pm 

Wednesday, Thursday &  Saturday 8.30am 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES  
TUESDAY             5.30pm  

WEDNESDAY      9.00am  

THURSDAY         9.00am  

FRIDAY                5.30pm   

SATURDAY         9.00am     
 

 

GOODWIN VILLAGE CHAPEL, MONASH 
Mass 10.30am alternate Tuesdays in Chapel;  
Communion Services other Tuesdays 10.15am David Harper House; 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 
 

           FIRST FRIDAY OF THE  MONTH         6.00PM  - 9.00PM   

            (except January &  Lent)  6-7pm in Lent  (March & April)                
                                                                                                    

 

HEARING LOOP is available in the church on all side pews.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Monday 7.30pm (under church) 

HELPING  HANDS  GROUP 
Co-Ordinator 

John Winter                    6231 7310 

 

 

CHURCH PARKING 

Disabled only on top level of church grounds on weekends; 

Disabled parks can be used by all during the week; 

 

************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

                           11th November, 2018                                                         32nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                       YEAR B 
************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

  NEWCOMERS Welcome to 

St. Anthony’s.  Please fill out a 
newcomer’s card and place in the box in 

the foyer of the church. 

PLANNED GIVING: Pledge cards are available in the foyer for the 

planned giving scheme.  

ROSTERS:  (w/e 18/11/2018) 

CLEANERS: E McGuiness, S Muller, M Taylor, A Cavazzoni, T     

Tabur, E Smith       Brook  

COUNTERS: W & S Cassidy  

 11/11/2018 

Lectors 

11/11/2018 
AV Operator 

18/11/2018

Lectors 

18/11/18 
AV Operator 

6.00pm 

Vigil 

C Tran L Andrew D Kensey J Drummond 

9.00am T Kennedy A Cooper J Mackie Taylor Fam 

5.30pm J Stuparich T Stuparich M Robinson J Rodrigo 

 PRAY FOR OUR SICK: Graham McKenzie, Pauline Chifley, John 

O’Brien, Nick Knottenbeld, Jacob Knottenbeld, Judith Pridham, Val 

Hogan, Chris Andisen, Maureen Lee, Bianca Steve, Anthony Costa, John 

Costa, Joe Lawrence, Shiva Nair, Jan & Troy Mills, Kate Fisher, Jessica C, 

Margaret O’Donnell, Anne O’Connor, Sharon Ebdon, John Love, Helen 

Wood, Annette Wain, Tony Loukisses, Teresa Dart, Elizabeth Austin, 

Robyn Mouson, Heather Klaassen, Gorgonia Pertz, Kevin Herzig, Patricia 

Van Corven, Marg Van Belkom, Cathy Quinn, Naomi Ham, Shevine & 

Pam De Casta, Norman Griffiths, Catherine Feehan, Carmen De Fransz, Sr 

Maureen Sanderson. 

FAITHFUL DEPARTED Kath Forde, Adrian Roodt, Philamina Fernandez 

(recently deceased) Jim Anderson, Remedios, Jaunita & Angelita Belardo, 

Rafael & Rosario Consuegra, J Corcoran, Dionicio & Hermana Belardo, 

Aniceta & Bonifacio Hernandez, Maria Jabora (Anniversaries) and All 

Holy Souls. 

 
WEDNESDAY MORNING TEA AND REFLECTION GROUP:  

Everyone is invited for a cup of coffee/tea after morning Mass and 
then join the Discussion Group.  For more information Phone Pauline 
on 6231 5373. 

 

TWILIGHT PARISH STROLL AND PICNIC DINNER 
The next Parish Stroll is on Wednesday 21 November at 6pm. It is a 
flat 1.5km stroll through the interesting Cork Plantation in the 
National Arboretum. After entering the Arboretum gates, turn right at 
Cork Oak Rd (first on right in Arboretum) and drive to the end. The 
walk starts there. Afterwards, at around 6.45pm, we will drive to the 
Himalayan Cedar Lookout picnic area at the end of Himalayan Cedar 
Rd (second on right in Arboretum) for a picnic dinner. Please bring 
your dinner and a seat. If you want to come just for dinner, meet us as 
noted above at 6.45pm. If you would like a lift or want more 

information, call Brian on 0414 878 167. 
ARCHBISHOP FRANCIS CARROLL: Your prayers are requested 
for our emeritus Archbishop Francis Carroll whose health has been 
indifferent over the past three months and especially more recently. 
ORDINATION TO THE DIACONATE of Alex Osborne 
Friday, 23rd November at 7:00pm St Christopher’s Cathedral, 
Manuka. 
THE ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY is selling Christmas cards 

and 2019 calendars.   A packet of 8 Christmas cards costs $3 and the 
calendars are selling for $8 each 

MASS FOR DECEASED BISHOPS AND PRIESTS: Join 
Archbishop Christopher Prowse in praying for deceased Bishops and 
Priests in the Archdiocese on 18th November at 11am Sunday Mass, 
St Christopher’s Cathedral, Manuka 
COMMUNITY CAROLS EVENING: Corpus Christi Parish invites 
parishioners to join them for the Community Carols Evening on 

Saturday, 8th December from 7.30pm at St Mary MacKillop 
College, Isabella Campus. 

MILITARY CHAPLAINS FUNDRAISING DINNER:  parishioners 
are invited to attend the dinner at the Holy Trinity Parish Centre, 
Curtin on 24th November. The dinner is hosted by the Knights of the 
Southern Cross: 7.15pm for a 7.30pm start. Guest speaker is 
Monsignor John Woods. Contact:  Bob Perkins (6247 2977) to 
reserve tickets and for more information. The dinner is BYO but juice 

and soft drinks will be provided. Book by e-mailing 
neo@ksca.org.au. 

CANBERRA WOMEN’S CURSILLO WEEKEND 15-18 

November. Women of the Archdiocese are invited to an invigorating 
and fun weekend to be held at Greenhill’s Conference Centre, Cotter 
Road, Canberra from 6pm Thursday to 4pm Sunday.  Meet other 
women and reflect on your faith and where God is in your life, with 
Fr Bernie Patterson as the Spiritual Director. Enquiries and 
registration: Lorraine Barker lorraine-barker@grapevine.com.au or 
0437 329 371.  

PLENARY COUNCIL LISTENING AND DIALOGUE SESSIONS. 
The Canberra Deanery held their first round of these sessions 

recently. From these discussions there were some very clear local 
issues that are going to be submitted to the Plenary Council. These 
issues included the makeup of the Council itself, current Church 
governance, post Royal Commission issues, the role of the Church in 
Australia, roles within the Church especially including women and 
the marginalised, youth, education, social justice, ecumenism and 
evangelisation. From these discussions Draft submissions will be 
prepared locally and feedback sought before final submissions are 

posted. Please take the opportunity to make your own personal, 
family or group submissions. This can be done easily by going to the 
website www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au, then click Resources, 
then click Make a Submission. 
CALVARY HOSPITAL CHRISTMAS STALL: Calvary Hospital 
Auxiliary Inc is holding its annual Christmas stall from 8.00am – 
4.00pm on 28/29th November in the Lewisham Building foyer, 
Calvary Public Hospital, Bruce. A huge range of gifts and homemade 

goodies will be available for purchase.  All proceeds will be used to 
provide medical equipment and items for patient comfort. Enquiries: 
Mary Cruikshank 62544084. 
150 YEARS OF CATHOLIC EDUCATION IN BEGA: Ex students 
and friends are invited to celebrate St Patrick’s School, Bega’s 150th 
years of Catholic Education.  Celebrations will be held over three 
days from 15-17 March 2019. www.facbook.com/StPats150/. 

WANT TO STAY CONNECTED TO CHRIST AND HIS GOSPEL 

EVERY DAY?  Go to http://cgcatholic.org.au/subscribe-to-gospel-
reflection/  This is a free service provided by the Archdiocese. 
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